Kyle Schueller

Your attempt to impose excessive regulatory measures to constrain small businesses is remarkable!!
What reasonable business owner would deliberately place their employees at risk through
overexposure? This appears to be nothing more than an effort by bureaucrats in Santa Fe to justify
their positions by implementing additional regulations under the guise of 'safety.' The regulatory
authorities should be required to provide empirical evidence and comprehensive studies
demonstrating that there have been significant documented issues with small business employers
endangering their employees through overexposure.



